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Hello Karen, 
 
Thank you for commenting on the second draft of Good Forestry in the Granite State. 
Your comment will be included as part of the public review comments. 
 
We edited this chapter heavily to shorten it and we appreciate you reviewing it for key 
points that shouldn't have been edited out. 
 
Karen 
 
At 01:04 PM 3/24/2010, you wrote: 
 
Karen, 
  
Matt Tarr and I had sent a few emails to each other last summer about the draft deer wintering area rec's.  I 
would like to see something in the rec's about recreational trails, specifically snowmobile trails in DWA's .  
On some of my visits with landowners and foresters the discussion of snowmobile trails in DWA's often 
comes up.  Matt said he accidentally omitted a sentence about recreational trails that was in the first draft.  
Below is the version he sent to me in August 2009.  Can this section be revised to include the following 
paragraph that Matt sent to me? 
  
    During winter, avoid or limit disturbance to deer within the DWA by routing all roads and recreational 
trails around, rather than through, core shelter areas.  When constructing new recreational trails that will be 
used during winter (e.g., snowmobiling, skiing, snowshoeing), locate these trails as far as possible away 
from core shelter areas.  Ideally, these trails should be located so that deer cannot see trail users passing by 
or stopping on the trail. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Karen Bordeau 
NH Fish and Game, Region 2 
PO Box 417 
New Hampton, NH 03256 
Tel: 603-744-5470 
Fax: 603-744-6302 
 


